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The Racquet Club

of Greenville

WTN tournaments

November 18th and December 16th - 12:00pm - 6:00pm

Come out and join us for some fun! On November 18th and/or December 16th, The
Racquet Club of Greenville will host World Tennis Number Tournaments. World Tennis
Number is the new rating system incorporated by the USTA and most other tennis
federations. Your rating will range from 40 - 1 based on your results. The lower the rating,
the higher the playing level.

The WTN tournament will feature pro-set matches and a non elimination format. Players
need to sign-up with their partner for the December event. The entry fee is only S30 per
person for the singles event in November and $25 per player for the doubles event in
December. The deadline for entry is November 15th for the singles event and December
13th for the doubles event.. The website for the singles tournament is

https: //playtennis.usta.com /Competitions /theracquetclubofgreenville /Tournaments /Ove
rview/7a25b947-e895-43a1-84cb-40f62392deaf, the doubles tournament is

https: //playtennis.usta.com /Competitions /theracquetclubofgreenville /Tournaments /Ove
rview/20c98be7-bfae-4bb8-99a0-4189b639c30e.
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